
PARKING/TRAFFIC OUTSIDE OF NURSERY  
It has been brought to our attention that some parents are performing 3 point turns outside of 
Nursery and causing potential hazards to pedestrians—in particular our children and their 
parents/families.  Especially on these dark wintery nights, could we please ask that everyone 
takes extra special care when wishing to turn around on Lancaster Road.  There is a turning point 
further down the road towards the residential area should anyone wish to change direction.  We 
appreciate your co-operation with this matter. 

Who’s who here at Nursery  -  Maria, Team Leader, Babies 

Mary Poppins is what we call our Maria.  If only she had an umbrella, long coat and a 
huge bag!  Constantly smiling, constantly singing, constantly with a baby attached 
to her—Maria is just a wonder-woman, making every single one of our babies happy.  
Since 2016, Maria has enjoyed spending time in all of our groups and all of our 
groups have enjoyed having Maria spending time with them.  Maria has such a 
natural connection with every child.  Parents adore her too, knowing that when they 
drop off, their child is going to have such a good day in the hands of Maria and her 
team.  Even on Nursery tours, parents with babies are more than happy to leave 

their baby with the group whilst they have a thorough visit of the whole Nursery.  
Keep on being you Maria—we love you! 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

“Snow, snow go away—come back another day!”  Although the children absolutely love it!  We hope 
you have all been safe travelling this week in the wintery weather.  It’s so lovely though to hear 
the stories of children enjoying the winter fun, making snowmen and, basically just being kids!  
What better than to put your wellies and snowsuit on and stomp about on the white carpet, 
crunch, crunch, crunch.  Please ensure you send your child in with their winter clothing—we will 
risk assess whether or not it’s safe to go out and if we can …. we will!  Take care, Mandi 

Invest … in the best!   

with The Lyme Nursery www.lymenurseryschool.co.uk / Tel 01782 616188 

ROOM OPENING—JUNIORS! 

We are so excited to inform you that we are planning to re-open our Junior group in the 
coming months!  For those of you who weren’t aware, prior to Covid, we had a group for our 2½   - 
3 year olds on the upstairs floor.  Since January, and our influx of children, in addition to our 
baby group, we re-opened the Tiddler room downstairs (18 months—2 years), Toddlers will be for 
2—2½ years and then the Juniors 2½ - 3 years.  Finally, Pre-school will continue to be the over 
3’s.  We’ll be contacting all parents next week whose child is involved in any of the transitions.  
It’s important to us that you and your child are comfortable with the room moves.  Any queries 
please do let us know we would be more than happy to answer any questions you may have. 
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